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2nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parents (Robins & Starlings), 
 
Swimming for Summer Term 2025 
 
Swimming lessons have been booked for the Summer Term 2025. Lessons will be held on Wednesdays, 
commencing on Wednesday 30th April 2025.  
 
The swimming dates will be: 
 

April-25    30   

May-25 7 14 21 28  

Jun-25 4 11 18 25   

Jul-25 2 9 16 23 30 

 
 
The cost of lessons for the Summer Term Swimming including transport and excluding half terms will remain at 
£45.00. 
 
Children who are swimming will therefore need to bring their swimming costume (one-piece suit) / trunks 
(above knee length), swim hat, towel and hair brush in a clearly labelled swim bag.  Please DO NOT pack 
shampoos or shower gels as there will be limited time before our return to school. The school will not accept 
responsibility for any lost property, including goggles. 
 
Please note that the wearing of any jewellery is not permitted and therefore earrings including studs MUST 
be removed.  If your child has a verruca, a sock must be worn to prevent the spread of infection.  Girl’s hair 
must be tied back. 

We kindly request a donation of £45.00 from parents by Monday 28th April for each child to support the cost 
of this activity. While this contribution is voluntary it is nonetheless vital funding for the school to ensure that 
the activity continues. If any parent finds difficulty in making this contribution, I would urge them to contact 
me in the strictest confidence where assistance in many circumstances may be available. Should you wish to 
pay in instalments, please contact Mrs Claire Clarke who will discuss this with you. 

Please make your payment via Parent Pay. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr. Ricky Emms 
Head Teacher  


